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HERITAGE IMPACT ASSESSMENT: PROPOSED ESTABLISHMENT OF VINEYARDS ON REMAINDER FARM 585 CALEDON, 

OVERSTRAND LOCAL MUNICIPALITY HEMEL EN AARDE VALLEY, SUBMITTED IN TERMS OF SECTION 38(1) OF THE 

NATIONAL HERITAGE RESOURCES ACT (ACT 25 OF 1999) 

 

The matter above has reference. 

 

This matter was discussed at the Heritage Officer Committee Meeting (HOMs) held on 25 January 2024.  

 

DECISION 

The Committee resolved to endorse the HIA prepared by ACRM dated January 2024 and the recommendations 

on page 18:  

1. No archaeological mitigation is required prior to any construction excavations commencing. 

2. Due to the unfossiliferous nature of the bedrock saprolite and thin soil no further palaeontological interventions 

are required. 

3. Due to the low level of visual impact, no mitigation measures are required. 

 

HWC reserves the right to request additional information as required.  

 

Should you have any further queries, please contact the official above and quote the case number.  

 

 

…………………………………… 

Stephanie Barnardt  

Acting Assistant Director: Professional Services  

RESPONSE TO HERITAGE IMPACT ASSESSMENT: DECISION  

In terms of Section 38(4) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999) and the Western Cape 

Provincial Gazette 6061, Notice 298 of 2003 
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